



## **MDAA Launches Our New Website**

A new look starting June 17th, 2022

We are excited to announce the launch of our brand new website for the **Mount Douglas Alumni Association**. A number of months of planning and discussions led to beginning the development of our new site in late February this year. A refreshed appearance and simpler layout for finding your way around was a focus for us. We have also incorporated a new mailing capability within the site for announcements of events and activities along with our regular newsletters. As we will now be managing the site ourselves, it's back to school for those of us on our board learning our new technology!

We wish to thank Crystal Smith, of Createscape Design Studio, for her skills guiding us through this new experience and her patience in training us to take over the management of our new site. We also want to thank Ron Crocker, of Crocker Web Design for creating and maintaining our original website when we began this journey back in March of 2009.

Please "Click the Link" on <u>June 17th, 2022</u> for your first visit. https://mountdougalumni.com

You are receiving this email because you registered as a MD alum on our website.

Visit us on social media:







## **Mount Doug Alumni Association**

c/o Mount Douglas Secondary School 3970 Gordon Head Road Victoria B.C. V8N 3X3 info@mountdougalumni.com

If you want to unsubscribe, click here.